

Welcome to our autumn newsletter

We've had a very busy and enjoyable summer with lots of lovely days out, theatre productions in the home and of course our daily activities to keep the residents active, plus we were all delighted to become stars of the local newspaper with our visit to Ocean Bowl back in June. As we enter into the autumn and winter, we've more events coming up - details below. And don't forget you can keep up to date on the goings on at Pinewood on our <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Instagram</u> and our <u>Website</u> pages.



A date for your diary ...

We'd love you to join us for our annual Firework Display on **Saturday 2nd November. BBQ from 6pm, fireworks from 7pm.**

A wheelchair enabled minibus will pick up from and drop off at the car park next to Budleigh public hall from 6pm. Unfortunately there is no car parking available on site on the night (and please do not bring sparklers or your own fireworks!).

The BBQ is kindly provided by the Devon Freewheelers. This event is in conjunction with, and all donations towards Lions Club of Budleigh Salterton and Devon Freewheelers.

(We also have a reserved date of Saturday 9th Nov in case of bad weather).



Stars of the local press

Back in June we had a really wonderful day with the residents at Ocean Bowl in Exmouth. All the residents who joined in with staff, friends and families had such fun, it was a perfect memory making trip. And the local paper - Exmouth & Budleigh Salterton Journal joined us on the day to take photos, and our amazing residents were featured in a lovely article.



Pinewood residents treated to day out at the lanes

PUBLISHED: 17:08 26 June 2019 | UPDATED: 17:25 26 June 2019 Daniel Wilkins











Happy Birthday(s)

We love to celebrate birthdays, especial when cake is involved! Here we have Olive and Marjorie, who celebrated their day with us.

We wish all our residents and staff who've celebrated their special day with us over the last few months a very happy birthday.





A bank holiday BBQ bonanza...

We certainly wish it was still the summer, but it's lovely to look back on the sunny days we had, including our wonderful May Bank Holiday barbecue. Food, friends, family, singing, a jolly good time... and how could we forget the amazing birds from Hawkridge Bird of Prey Centre.









Our successful barbecue raised £55 for Budleigh Salterton and District Hospiscare. Well done everyone!

Old Time Music Hall performance...

Our friends from Tickled Pink Productions joined us again for another fantastic performance at the Home in August. This time is was 'Old Time Music Hall', a wonderful trip down memory lane. We had such fun listening to the songs, joining in and watching the fantastic performers.





We need your reviews

Calling all residents families. We need your reviews. If you like what we do, we'd really appriciate a review. However if you have any concerns, please do speak to us directly so we can help. You can review us on Facebook and/or Carehome.co.uk.

And lastly, we'd like to give a big welcome to all new residents and staff at Pinewood and hope that they enjoy living / working here as much as the rest of us do.

Thank you,
Philip and Sally

